TIPPECANOE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS TIPPECANOE COUNTY COUNCIL EXECUTIVE MEETING SEPTEMBER 17, 2001

The Tippecanoe County Commissioners and Tippecanoe County Council met in Executive Session on Monday, September 17, 2001 at 3:00 P.M. in the Commissioners' Office in the County Office Building. Commissioners present were: President Ruth E. Shedd and Vice President John L. Knochel; Councilmembers present were: President David S. Byers, Vice President Connie Basham, Ronald L. Fruitt, Jeffrey Kessler, and Kathy Vernon; Auditor Robert A. Plantenga, Commissioners' Assistant Jennifer Weston, and County Attorney Thomas H. Busch. (Commission Member KD Benson was absent.)

President Shedd called the Commissioners' meeting to order.

President Byers called the Council meeting to order.

The Commissioners and Council met in Executive Session pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-6.1 (b) (2) (B) to discuss litigation with respect to security.

No subject matter was discussed in the Executive Session other than the subject specified in the public notice.

- Commissioner Knochel moved to adjourn the Commissioners' meeting, seconded by Commissioner Shedd; motion carried.
- Councilmember moved to adjourn the Council meeting, seconded by Councilmember; motion carried.

Robert A. Plantenga, Auditor

TIPPECANOE COUNTY COUNCIL

David S. Byers, President

Connie Basham, Vice President

Margaret K Rell

Robert A. Plantenga, Auditor

Ronald L. Fruitt

Jeffrey A. Kemper

Kuruy